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Thousands of low income Oregonians, including immigrants, live in homes situated 

on property designated for farm and logging use. Any further regulation of these 

homes makes it more difficult for these Oregonians to find housing in rural Oregon 

during what our governor has declared an "emergency housing crisis." There are no 

issues with these homes that the legislature needs to address. Vote NO on SB 0077. 


